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HAPPY NEW YEAR !  
 

Wishing all our SL parents, community, our friends, and our    

wonderful students, a year filled with an abundance of health, joy, 

love, and success. May 2020 bring you all that you desire and may 

all your dreams come true for 2020! 

REGISTRATION FOR 2020-2021 
 

As you may know, the registrations for brothers and sisters of      

Sinclair Laird students started on January 27th to January 31st 

Missed it? No problem, give us a call and we will assist you with 

any inquiries.  

 

New Registrations: February 3, 2020 to February 7, 2020. 
 

If you know a family member, a friend, or a neighbor who might 

be a candidate to register at Sinclair Laird school, please let us 

know. The best bilingual school in Montreal practices inclusive   

instruction and has space available! Share with everyone, spread 

the word! Pre-Kindergarten classes available as of 4 years old. 

 

Did you know?  

 

If a child does not already have eligibility, they may still be able to 

register at Sinclair Laird under circumstances that involve special 

needs. A child’s siblings (brothers and/or sisters) may also qualify 

for eligibility due to the circumstances. Any questions? Feel free to 

reach us at 514.279.9026. We provide the support that you and 

your children require.  

LATEST NEWS  

AT Sinclair Laird 

 

SINCLAIR LAIRD SCHOOL 

Winter Carnival 
 

Our annual Winter Carnival day is        

scheduled to take place in February 2020. 

Students will enjoy most of the day       

outdoors, if weather permits. The carnival 

will take place in the senior school yard, 

full of exciting and challenging activities. 

Treats & hot chocolate will be enjoyed by 

students. 

Piano Lessons 
 

Piano lessons are scheduled to begin soon. 

The lessons will be given by volunteer piano 

teachers from McGill University. 

GMAA-Basketball Tournament 
 

Mr. Danovitch’s boys’ basketball team & Mrs. 

Maja’s girls’ basketball team will take the 

court on February 14, 2020, at Sacred Heart 

School. Students are so excited to take place 

in the tournament once again. Wishing the 

boys & girls best of luck! GO SL GO!!!! 

 

2020 

Upcoming 

-Variety of Winter Carnival activities 

-Tubing trip for upper grades 

-Yoga month; during health class 

-Cooking class 

-Girls club 

LIBRARY ROOM 
 

We are planning to upgrade, reinvent and renew our library room. 

We want to know what you think, your ideas matter!  



SPRING CONCERT 2020 
 

Stay tuned for the upcoming Spring concert in April 2020. All students 

in every grade level will be taking part in the concert, students have 

already started to practice their songs and dances together with our 

inspiring and talented music/drama teacher. 
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SKATING 
 

Grade 5 students have been practicing their skating skills under the watchful eye of Mr. Danovitch, 

our Phys-Ed teacher and their gr 5 teacher , Ms. Melanie. There has been an incredible progress from           

students at the skating rink in the past few weeks. The next cohort to step onto the rink will be announced     

in the upcoming week. 

THE IMPORTANCE OF WASHING HANDS 
 

Washing your hands properly can help prevent the spread of germs (bacteria and viruses) that       

cause diseases. Some forms of gastrointestinal and respiratory infections can cause serious               

complications, especially for young children, the elderly, or those with a weakened immune system.             

Always wash your hands after using the bathroom, before and after eating or preparing food. 

Rinse well under running water and make sure all traces of soap are removed. Wash Wash Wash! 

Jouons En Français 
 

Our grade 3 Students were happy to present a mini play from the movie  « SING » in French. 

Amazing performance and acting skills! They are happy to be working with Mrs. Corinne        

Roucoules in our special french workshops « Jouons En Français». 

SL STEAM MAKERSPACE 
 

STEAM projects and activities are in their early stages with a 

few classes. Other classes will be starting their STEAM          

projects and activities shortly. Stay tuned for more updates! 

Photos & Videos online. 

 

**March Break: March 2nd to 6th, 2020 
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